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Thank you, Mr. President!
Afghanistan welcomes the distinguished delegation of Republic of Kazakhstan and thanks them for their presentation on the new developments in Kazakhstan in the field of human rights. 
Afghanistan congratulates Kazakhstan for their progress in implementation of the previous cycle recommendations and we commend the ratification of CRPD by Kazakhstan in Feb 2015. We also commend the establishment of the institution of the Ombudsperson on the right of child in 2016.
Mr. President;
While appreciating Kazakhstan’s human rights achievements elaborated in this report, Afghanistan wishes to recommend the following:
1- Continue its effort to provide equal access to health-care services throughout the country in both urban and rural area.
2- Take practical measures to ensure that failed asylum seekers and all persons who were not formally recognized as refugees, but nonetheless were unable to return to their country of origin due to convincing reasons, such as ongoing armed conflict, circumstances of generalized violence or serious disturbance to public order, were allowed to stay in the country until it was safe for them to return.
We wish Kazakhstan every success in the UPR review process. 
I thank you, Mr. President!
